
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Thank you for participating in the POST Promise!  
 
The distribution of POST Promise kits has been paused until we relocate 
our POST Promise/Rapid Test distribution site.  We will be resuming 
distribution at a new site in September – more details to come at a 
later date!  
 
If you would like to have your POST Promise kit mailed to your 
business, please send an email with your mailing address to 
strongertogether@ottawabot.ca. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 


